
PARENT–TEACHER
CONFERENCES

PARENT–TEACHER
CONFERENCES

Bennett Middle SchoolBennett Middle School  
invites you toinvites you to

WEDNESDAY OCTOBER 9TH &
THURSDAY OCTOBER 10TH

FROM 5:30-8:00 PM
Conferences are held on a first come first serve basis. If you

want to schedule a conference with a specific teacher
please reach out to them. All contact informantion can be

found on our website.
www.ms.bsd29j.com

(720) 500-1497

on


